
From: Kimberly Jac
To: Danielle Quintanilla
Subject: Questions regarding the Hardin and 380 Project
Date: Wednesday, April 4, 2018 12:18:59 PM

Dear Danielle,
I am writing you with a few questions regarding the planning and building for the Hardin and
 380 corners. More specifically the NE corner of Hardin and White Avenue (across the street
 from Cockrill Middle School). The most recent diagram, I have seen, is showing a Fairfield
 Inn & Suites across the street from Cockrill Middle School. I have attached that diagram to
 this email. I wanted to find our the legitimacy of this. Is a hotel going up across the street
 from a middle school? I am not alone in my concern over this. To my knowledge, there is not
 a single school across the street from a hotel. It seems like a security and safety nightmare.
 Many parents with children that attend Cockrill are angry about this. There has been a lot of
 talk about it on Facebook and on different neighborhood sites. I can say without any
 hesitation, it is not good. Could you please verify what is in the planning to go into that spot,
 and if consideration of the middle school has been given with this or future planning decisions
 for that location? As a homeowner and parent zoned for Cockrill, I would like to know if
 there is reason for this concern.

Sincerely,
Kimberly Jackson

mailto:futurejac@gmail.com
mailto:dquintan@mckinneytexas.org


From: Audrey Colwell
To: Danielle Quintanilla
Subject: Hotel on Hardin?
Date: Thursday, April 5, 2018 6:14:22 PM

Hello,
I heard through the grapevine that there is a proposal to build a hotel near Cockrill middle school on Hardin. I  beg
 you and urge you if you have any say in this decision to please reconsider. I don’t think a hotel right next to middle
 school is a very good idea. I know there are many businesses that are going to be built on 380 right there by Hardin,
 but I don’t think that’s the right place for a hotel.  I was assuming it’d be housing but hoping for family friendly
 dining.
For whatever it is worth, the hotel should at least move across 380, but not be located so close to a school.  Food and
 places for these middle schoolers to hang out would make a lot more sense.

Audrey Colwell
MRS and Librarian
Slaughter Elementary
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